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I am writing today to ask that members increase funding of HB 2025 in order to 

continue funding for Oregon Community Paths. This funding will ensure that citizens 

will have the options they need when using alternative transportation means, either 

for business or pleasure. Thank you very much, 

Tim Moss 


